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Effortless Content Creation: No tech degree? No problem!
Our built-in Content Designer makes creating and updating
content a breeze. With tons of features for formatting,
animations, and more - plus the Quick Editor for super-fast
tweak - you can keep your screens fresh with minimal effort.

The integrations you need: Sync with Google Drive, Google
Calendar, and social media platforms to keep content fresh
and automatic without lifting a finger.

Collaborate with Ease: Our advanced user permissions let
everyone get involved—from faculty to students—making
content creation a true team effort.

Quick Customization with Pre-Built Templates: No time? No
problem! Our ready-to-go templates make it simple to plug in
your school’s branding and messaging in minutes.

Running a college or university is no small feat, and keeping
students, staff, and visitors informed can be a challenge.
That’s where Wallboard comes in! Wallboard’s user-friendly
digital signage platform makes it a breeze to create and
manage engaging, data-driven content that connects your
campus like never before.

Stay Safe with Instant Alerts: When emergencies happen,
Wallboard has you covered. Our CAP protocol integration
connects seamlessly with third-party alert systems to
deliver critical notifications instantly.

No Coding Needed: Build stunning, interactive content
with our no-code tools—perfect for teams without technical
expertise.

mailto:info@displays2go.com
mailto:info@displays2go.com

